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Post-graduate studies and research sector holds workshops 

about the Egyptian Knowledge Bank 
 

Prof.Dr. Hesham Abu-El-Enin, the vice president of 

post-graduate studies and research announces that 

the university holds workshops, in all faculties, 

about the research strategies in the Egyptian 

Knowledge Bank.  

The first workshop will be held this week in the faculty of applied arts and in the 

faculty of agriculture next week. There will be workshops to be held in the rest 

of the faculties.  


